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courses to be adjusted by two Fence-
viewers, and Inspectors of Drains:

Who shall make an award and Procès
Verbal.

Procès Verbal to be deposited in the
Office of the nearest Notary.

Penalty on persons not complying with
the award, after notice ; but subject
to appeal.

Appeals under this and the former Act
how to be instituted.

Public Notice to be given by Fence-
viewers, &c. beforeproceeding under
this Act.

Mode of adjustment when the inhabi-
tants of two or more parishes are con-
cerned in such water courses.

Mode of proceeding incase of difference
ofopinion between suchFence-view-
ers and Inspectors of Drains.

Penalty on persons trespassing on sown
or enclosed Land.

The 32d Section of the former Act re-
pealed-30th Section of the said Act
to be publicly read evèry year.

This Act and the Act last mentioned to
be distributed to the Surveyors of
Highways and Bridges in the several
Parishes, &c.

Penalties how recovered, applied, and
accounted for.

Act to continue to lst May, 1828.

ALLSOPP, GEORGE WATERS.

Act authorizinghim and others to build
a Bridge over the River Jacques
Cartier. 11

Act for their relief, with respect to the
erection of the said Bridge, pursuant
to the foregoing Act.

ANCHORS,

Persons finding Anchors, Cables, &c.,

Reign.

Geo. IV.

59 Geo. IM.

3 Geo. IV.
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